
BRANFORD YOUTH LACROSSE
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!

On behalf of BYL, we are excited to share that 
2022 Spring Registration is now live!

 
All boys and girls in grades K-8 are encouraged to register 

and join the program – no lacrosse experience required. 
Our season runs from mid-March to mid-June. 

 
For more information about the program, 

please go to www.branfordyouthlax.com. For questions, 
please email Carla Miller at bylregistrar@gmail.com.

www.branfordyouthlax.com


